Welcome!

Prince of Peace Catholic
School is pleased to present this
publication of The Grapevine.

This semiannual newsletter

is sent to alumni and friends of
Catholic education to update
them on events happening at
their school.

If you are a parent receiving
this newsletter for a child who
has moved, please pass along his
This
information can be mailed to
the
nate.vanderbleck@
prince.pot.kl2.ia.us

or ber addyess.

school or emailed to

We'd also love to hear your
updates so we can publish them

in our next issue!
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Irish Senior Raises the Bar

rince of Peace senior Lilly Isenhour has set
Pthc new standard for Irish girls" basketball.

In her final season in blue and gold,
Isenhour joined a very exclusive group when she
scored her 1,000th career point for the Irish. But
she had her eye on a record that she wanted to
break.

Lilly is the youngest daughter of Andy (SMHS
'80) and Tammy (Vicks, SMHS '80) Isenhour. All
of Lilly's older siblings are also Prince of Peace
grads, including Erik (POPCP '05), Tori (POPCP
'07), Katie (POPCP '11), and Julia (POPCS '13).
While all of the Isenhours have been gifted on the
court, piling up stats and accolades along the way,
Lilly's sister Tori is the one who held the school's
rebound record, collecting 762 of them in her
career.

Lilly Isenhour not only broke her sister's rebound
record, but she shattered it, setting the new Irish girls'
rebound record at 1,018.

Isenhour has always been searching for ways to
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Irish senior Lilly Isenbour (left) celebrates with
assistant coach Jessica Belitz (center) and fellow
senior Kaelyn Goodsman (right). Photo courtesy of
Clinton Herald.

be the best. Irish head coach Dave Nelson recalls a
question Isenhour asked during her freshman
season: "What do I need to do to have you stop
talking about [my sisters] and start talking about
me?"

Isenhour piled up the stats and piled up the wins
for the Irish during her time in school. Upon her
graduation, she will continue on to Carl Sandburg
College, not to play basketball, but to play
volleyball.

Isenhour, continued on page S

Students Create Care Pac

tudents from kindergarten through 12th
grade recently joined together to collect

S

ninety men and women who will soon be deployed

donations and build care packages for

overseas. The Army National Guard Training
Area in Marseilles, Illinois helped distribute the
packages to soldiers.

Students teamed up with their "faith friends",
who are older students in high school who pair up
with young children in elementary school. They
assembled the packages complete with toothpaste,
deodorant, lip balm, sunblock, poker chips, cards,
and more.

Care packages, continued on page 3

Sarah th'e, Pﬁ'nce of Peace Campus Minister (left)
is shown with freshmen (from left) Caleigh Cady,
Yuliana Marcos, and Lilly Smith as they collect items
to build care packages for deployed troops. Photo
courtesy of Clinton Herald.
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Prophet $500-$999 | Saint $100-$499
any (continued) (continued)
Bob Carmody SMHS'67 | Mary (Roling) Rupp MSCA '68
Dan McEleney SMHS'7S | Dr. Thomas Forest SMHS '69
a n n e Paul Roling SMHS '78 | William Peart SMHS'69
Bob Mulholland MDHS '82 Thomas Yagley SMHS '69
THE FUND FOR '
H Mulholland ~ MDHS '83 isti '
PRINCE OF PEACE CATHOLIC SCHOOL E an;;[c ( OrSDt) . hoTan POBED Kesrin (Bash) Ko, SHLES 70
The response to this year's Many € One r ] arissa Liecker ) Nancy (McDonnell) Peart SMHS 70
Appeal was fantastic! We are very pleased to Ilicvm S}iNS:lnciMathena };H?nd; Kathleen (Frett) Cotton SMHS 71
have raised $36,223.42, which is our most e s r‘1cn Doug McDonald SMHS '74
_ Tom & Nancy Streveler Friends | b SMEHIS '75
successful - campaign  yet!  We  greatly . on Jacobs Z
appreciate each and every donation. We also SG Int $ ] 00'$499 Mark Petersen SMHS 76
thank you for your prayers and our school | Eunice Nelson SMHS'42 | Mary Pat Connell SMHS 77
community will keep you in ours. God bless | Arnold Outzen SMHS 45 | Gerilyn (Sullivan) Jacobs MSCA 77
you! Pat (Sazma) Outzen MSCA '48 | Jerry Frett SMHS ‘68
Ar(h Gngel $5000 + John DeWitt SMHS '50 Nan‘cy Mul%lolland SMHS'78
] ) ' Jean (Rowan) Kelley SMHS 's4 | David Schnier SMHS 79
Michelle (Sullivan) Bernard ~ MSCA '80 TotiSpiltges SMIS's4 | Maureen (Frett) Vander Bleek SMHS 79
Angel $2000_$4999 Carol (Dever) Bruland SMHS'ss | Andy Isenhour SMHS '80
5 ey S Stephen Doyle SMHS'ss | Tammy (Vicks) Isenhour SMHS '80
crnard Mayer Carol (Krongard) Harridge SMHS'ss | Dave Ugarph SMHS '80
Apostle  $1000-$1999 | Knsprine Sw'ss | Sen Ly DS 57
1 ] . ' Dennis Dinneen SMHS 's6 | Rachael (Burke) Pearson MDHS '94
sgr. Francis Henricksen SMHS '46 I . ,
PO s i SMLIS 'S4 Carleen (Gruntorad) Minaldi SMHS's6 | Brooke Craig POPCP'09
M . . : Jan (Schumacher) Abrams SMHS's7 | Sean Mulholland POPCP 10
ary Kay (Meyer) Brandt SMHS '59 : lani :
Thomas Pollard SMHS '60 Bgidimmer SMHS's7 | Ari Aquilani POPCP 11
i ' Paul Jackson SMHS's8 | Brittany Williams POPCP '12
David DeLacy SMHS '63 ,
Joseph Redmond i David Piper SMHS 's8 | Megan Mulholland POPCS'13
E : ' Thomas Lally SMHS's9 | Nate Vander Bleck POPCS '14
J. Michael O'Donnell SMHS '65 . .
MikoDoern SMHS 74 Betty (Petrehn) Zimmer SMHS's9 | ALDI Einkauf GmbH Friends
L - ) Sharon (Trine) Alm SMHS '60 | Albermarle Corporation Friends
Sisters of St Francis Friends Laid Waltan SMHS'c0 | Deja Vu Fumniture Friends
Dennis Rupp SMHS'61 | Exelon Foundation Friends
PI‘OpheT $500'$999 D)Sunis Sinksen SMHS 61 | Joan Burke Friend
Kenneth Nielsen SMHS'53 Wayne Higgins SMHS '63 | Kathryn Caron Friend
Major Richard Spain SMHS '61 | Patricia (Spain) Cunnane SMHS '64 | Albert & Kathy DeBo Friends
John Shannon SMHS '62 Mary Ann (Judge) Sullivan MSCA '64 | BarbaraFrantz Friend
Ronald Grams SMHS'63 | Barbara (Vilmont) Stevenson MSCA '64 | Terry & Christi Goldbeck Friends
Robert Paysen SMHS '64 | David Bach SMHS '¢7 | Martha Hayes Friend
Pat Phillips SMIES '65 | awrence Fogg SMHS ‘67 | Beulah Hessing Friend
Charlotte (Determan) Phillips  MSCA '65 Margaret (Peters) Fogg SMHS'67 | Rev. Ken Kuntz Friend

Three Prince of Peace Teachers Retire

Prince of Peace Catholic School wishes a happy retirement to Mrs.
Kathy Andrews, Mrs. Sally Nelson, and Mrs. Deb Witt. We are

very grateful for their service to our school and our students. We

wish them a very happy and blessed retirement! 9

Mys. Deb Witt
MS English HS English HS Spanish/English
12 Years 15 Years 21 Years

Mis. Sally Nelson
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Saint $100-$499
(continued)
Dr. Terrance McCabe Friend
Gerry & Trudy Murphy Friends
Lora Murphy Friend
Jim Schnier Friend
Shelby Rolston Friend
Chuck & Jacque' Rutledge Friends
Terri & Vicki Vicks Friends
Disciple Up to $99
John Monroe SMHS '45
Leo Frett SMHS '49
Mary (Howes) Harrington SMHS 51
Donald Dodd SMHS'55
Mary Tritz OLA'55
Judy (Howes) Libberton MSCA's7
Tom Hlubek SMHS '59
Terry Thiessen SMHS '59
Karen (Heisterkamp) Nickel ~ SMHS '60
Lee Petersen SMHS '60
Patricia (Schultz) Schmidt MSCA '60
Margaret (Burke) Hornburg ~ SMHS '61
Thomas Keefe SMHS '62
Ruthann (Burn) Notz MSCA '63
Jean (Triphahn) Warren SMHS 63
Suzanne (Glowacki) Holmes ~ SMHS '64
Joseph O'Donnell SMHS '64
Thomas Burns SMHS '65
Col. Marie (O'Donnell) Oseguera  MSCA '65
Maureen (Mooney) Rehwaldt  SMHS '66
Jim Hogan SMHS '67
Michael Donahue SMHS '68
Theresa (Hopkins) Hogan SMHS '68
James Horst SMHS '68
Cynthia (Brown) Pederson MSCA '68
Mary Ann (Frett) Rauter SMHS '69
Luke Kuhl SMHS '72

Maureen (Donahue) Hinrichsen SMHS '75
Karen Witt SMHS '76
Ellyn (West) Andresen MDHS '90

Up to $99

(continued)
Stephanie (Krogman) Migawa MDHS '98

Disciple

Kiana Johnson POPCP'11
Ellen Vander Bleek POPCP'11
Sean Williams POPCP'11
Andrew Jacobs POPCS '13
Krista Van Zuiden POPCS'13
Adam Luckritz POPCS '14
Austyn Williams POPCS '14
Colin Schrader POPCS'15
Chloe (Whitney) Lambert POPCS '16
Erin Vander Bleek POPCS '16
Caitlyn Jacobs POPCS '17
Anonymous (2)

Steve & Cathy Eggers Friends
Glenn & Pam Holdgrafer Friends
Mary Lou Johnson Friend
Charles P. Kinney Friend
Casey Kotowski Friend
Betty Mantsch Friend
Gladys Wagemester Friend
Michelle Watkins Friend

Honored & Remembered

These memorial and honorary gifts were
recetved for the 2021-2022 Many € One
Appeal.

John "Casey" and SMHS '39
Virginia Donahue

Patricia (Lovejoy) Cavanaugh SMHS '41

Mary (Nelson) Emrick SMHS '41

Margaret Mary SMHS '41
(McDevitt) Frett

Mary (Beecher) Juist SMHS '42

Robert Soesbe SMHS '44

The Deceased Members of the Mount
Saint Clare Academy Class of '48

SMHS'51

MSCA 'S5

Timothy Harrington

Janet Dunne

SPRING 2022
Honored & Remembered

(confinued)
Mary Ann (Evans) Walsh SMHS 's6
The Deceased Members of the St. Mary's
High School Class of '57
Thomas F Hayes SMHS '57
The Deceased Members of the St. Mary's
High School Class of '59
The Deceased Members of the St. Mary's
High School Class of '60
Jim Rowan SMHS '60
SMHS '61
SMHS '64
SMHS '64
MSCA'73
SMHS '75
SMHS '79

David Pottratz
Linda (Krogman) Higgins
Jeff Hlubek
Suzanne Outzen
Kevin Murphy
Paul and

Christy Roth
Laura (Frey) Anderson
Thomas Joseph Burke
Doris DeLacy
Richard DeLacy
Sterling DeLacy

MDHS '94

Tom Dever

Carol Grams

Debra Libberton

Bob Longeran

Tom Lyons

Leon & Marianne McGarry
Jack Merdian

Minnie Mulholland

Candice K Murphy

Robert P Murphy

Dr. & Mrs. Joseph E. O'Donnell
Harold & Betty Petersen

The Deceased Members of Roling Family
The Leonard Shannon Family
Nancy Springer

Benjamin Vander Bleck ¢

Care packages, continued from page 7

"A representative from the Army National
Guard gave us many suggestions for what
items are needed most," says Sarah White,
Campus Minister at Prince of Peace
Catholic School. "Individual packets of
water flavoring, stationary, and other

supplies for soldiers to write home is what

is wanted the most."

White says students were very excited to
get involved in this project. "Because we are
a Catholic school, we're always looking for
new ways to give back to others. We're
trying to serve our community in as many
ways as possible.”

An article about this project was also

featured in an NCEA newsletter, which is a

national news outlet focused on Catholic
schools in the United States.

"Not only was this a great project for our
own students, but we were happy to see it
featured on a national stage so that other

Catholic schools can get involved as well.” o
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In Memoriam
19405

Anne (Santucci) Chamberlain, 100, of Lindenhurst, IL. (OLA '40)
1/28/2022

Jeanne (Cannan) Perino, 100, of Towa City (SMHS '40) 3/14/2022

Arnold Outzen, 94, of Clinton (SMHS '45) 1/24/2022

Sr. Yvonne Gehant, 93, of Clinton (SMHS '46) 12/24/2021

Benjamin Fhrhart, 94, of Clinton (SMHS '46) 3/16/2022

Sr. Rosalie Noder, 90, of Clinton (SMHS ' 48) 10/17/2021

Helen Arlene Burke-McClimon, 91, of Clinton (MSCA '48)
2/24/2022

19505

Joan (McCarthy) Kieffer, 89, of Preston (MSCA '50) 12/14/2021

James Ehrhart, 89, of Clinton (SMHS '50) 3/25/2022

James Hilgendorf, 86, of Clinton (SMHS '53) 6/25/2021

Charles Thornton, 86, of Clinton (SMHS '53) 1/19/2022

Ruth (Thornton) Van Loo, 84, of Blue Springs, MO (OLA ' 55)
2/21/2022

Leah Hyde, 83, of Bettendorf (SMHS ' 56) 11/10/2021

Nancy (Kramer) Fitzgerald, 82, of Hastings, NE (SMHS '57)
11/7/2021

Patricia (Tobin) Steines, 82, of Clinton (SMHS ' 58) 3/12/2022

Carol (DeHaven) Macke, 81, of Clinton (SMHS '58) 2/5/2022

Nancy (Cross) Rector, 80, of Morrison, IL. (MSCA '59)
11/1/2021

Mary Eleanor (Tate) Korous, 79, of Hillsboro, TN (MSCA '59)

11/22/2021
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19605

John Sheppard, 80, of Rock Falls, IL ‘ ‘

(SMHS '60) 2/16/2022
Judith Wulf, 72, of Council Bluffs ‘
(MCSA'68) 1/17/2022

19705

Kevin McConnell, 70, of Tucson, AZ (SMHS '70) 5/15/2022
Bernadette "Bernie" (Spittler) Koch, 68, of Clinton
(SMHS '71), 11/16/2021

Faculty & Friends

Sr. Martha Ryder, 94, of Dubuque (MSCA/POPCP)
11/21/2021

Sr. Mary Paschal Hocum, 92, of Clinton (MSCA)
2/10/2022

Barbara Hollinrake, 66, of Manchester (SMHS/MDHS)
6/1/2022

May the road rise up to meet you.
May the wind be always at your back.
May the sun shine warm upon your face;
the rains fall soft upon your fields and until we meet again,
may God hold you in the palm of His hand.

The staft of The Grapevine makes our best effort to monitor and
record the deaths of alumni and friends of our school community.
We sincerely apologize if we missed your loved one in this list.
Please feel free to contact us at 563-242-1663 and we will be sure to
include them in our next issue.

1927-2021

A

Sister Martha Ryder, BVM

Sister Martha (Briant) Ryder, BVM of Mount Carmel Bluffs, Dubuque, passed away
on November 21, 2021 at the age of 94. Sister Martha served Clinton Catholic schools as

"«_' -
i

a high school math teacher for twenty-two years before her retirement in 2005.

Sister Martha was born and raised in St. Louis, Missouri. After graduating from

college, she entered the BVM congregation on September 8, 1948, from St. Margaret of Scotland Parish in St. Louis. She profcsséd her ﬁrét
vows on March 19, 1951, and her final vows on August 15, 1956. She was highly educated and held two master's degrees in physics and
was endorsed to teach mathematics, physics, and chemistry. Prior to arriving in Clinton, she taught for one year at Immaculata High
School in Chicago, followed by twenty years as chair and instructor in the physical science/physics department at Clarke University in
Dubuque. She joined the faculty at Mater Dei High School in 1983, teaching mathematics, physics, and computer classes.

She was preceded in death by her parents and her brother Bill. She is survived by the Sisters of Charity, BVM, with whom she shared life
for 73 years. Eternal rest grant unto her, O Lord, and let perpetual light shine upon her. May she rest in peace. Amen. *
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Jesus Christ, Prince of Peace
Priests Reassigned

ishop Thomas Zinkula, the Bishop
B of Davenport, has announced priest

reassignments, effective July 1,
2022. With this change, Jesus Christ,
Prince of Peace Parish pastor, Fr. Ken
Kuntz, and parochial vicar, Fr. John Stack,
have received new assignments.

Fr. Ken Kuntz will retire this summer
but will continue to serve as a member of
the diocese's College of Consultors. He was
ordained to the priesthood in 1977. Fr. Ken
has previously served at numerous previous
assignments, including St. Joseph Parish
(DeWitt) and St. Mary Parish (Iowa City).
He has been the pastor of Jesus Christ,
Prince of Peace Parish since 2010.

Fr. John Stack will become the parochial
vicar at Holy Family Parish in Fort
Madison and St

Fr. Jobn Stack

Montrose. Fr. Stack was ordained to the priesthood in 1988 and has

Joseph  Parish in

served at many parishes throughout the diocese, including Church
of the Visitation (Camanche), Sacred Heart Parish (Lost Nation),
St. James Parish (Toronto), St. Patrick Parish (Charlotte), Ss. Mary
& Joseph Parish (Sugar Creck), and Ss. Phillip & James Parish
(Grand Mound). He has also served as chaplain at Mercy Medical
Center (Clinton), The Alverno (Clinton), and the Sisters of St.
Francis (Clinton). In addition to his parochial vicar assignment, Fr.
Stack has also taught middle school religion classes at Prince of
Peace Catholic School. He has been parochial vicar at Prince of
Peace Parish since 2017.

The Clinton Catholic School community thanks Fr. Ken and Fr.
Stack for their service to our church, school, and the Clinton
community. We ask that you keep both of them in your prayers as
they move forward. o

SPRING 2022

New Priests Assigned to

T n July 1, 2022, a new pastor and
O parochial vicar will begin their

assignments in Clinton's
Catholic church and school.

Fr. Paul Appel is set to become the
fourth pastor of Jesus Christ, Prince of
Peace Parish. He is currently the pastor at
St. Peter Parish (Buffalo), St. Alphonsus

Parish (Davenport), and Holy Family
Parish (Davenport). He is a canon lawyer
and will continue to serve as the judicial
vicar, vice chancellor, and delegate of the
bishop in matrimonial matters for the
Diocese of Davenport. He was ordained to
the priesthood in 2003.

Fr. John Lamansky will become
parochial vicar of the parish and will also
serve as the chaplain of Prince of Peace
Fr. Jobn Lamansky Catholic  School.

Franciscan University in Steubenville, Ohio and completed his

He graduated from

advanced studies at Mundelein Seminary in Mundelein, Illinois.
Afterwards, he completed theology studies at the Pontifical
University of St. Thomas Aquinas in Rome. He currently serves as
the parochial vicar at Our Lady of Lourdes Parish (Bettendorf). He
was ordained to the priesthood in 2018.

Both priests are very eager to join the Clinton Catholic
community. "Both Fr. Appel and Fr. Lamansky have expressed
interest in working very closely with our school,” says Andrew
Bradley, Principal of Prince of Peace Catholic School. "We are
exploring ways to get them very involved in our day-to-day school
life, including teaching religion classes and spiritual advising for
our high school students.”

Prince of Peace Catholic School expresses our welcome to both
Fr. Appel and Fr. Lamansky and are looking forward to working
together for years to come. o

Herald,

Lilly Isenhour gets advice from her father
and assistant coach, Andy Isenhour (SMHS

1980). Photo courtesy of Clinton Herald. had doing it." ofy

Isenhour, continued from page 1

Isenhour told the Clinton
"“[Pm  going to
remember] how much we’ve
grown. From our freshman year
to now, the improvement that

we’ve made and the fun we’ve
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Time Capsule

trip down memory lane is a trip that we all love to take.
After flipping through some yearbooks, we found one

photo from ten years ago, twenty years ago, and so on.

10 Years Ago

Students at Our Lady of Angels
Academy work together on
skirts in clothing class.

From OLA Lest We Forget 1952

60 Years Ago

Under the direction of Sister
| Mary Frances Agnese, BVM, the
St. Mary's Glee Club, one
hundred and twenty-one voices
strong, perform Christmas songs
before holiday break.

From SMHS Prelude 1962

50 Years Ago

Sister Annetta Cassidy addresses
| her english class at St. Mary's
High School.

From SMHS Blugold 1972

PAGE6

40 Years Ago

The Irish girls' volleyball team
rode an 18-3 record to their first
of three consecutive state
' tournament titles.

From MDHS Shamrock 1982

30 Years Ago

Cast members pose after the final
| performance of the 1992 Spring
Play, You're a Good Man, Charlie
Brown.

From MHDS Irish Pride 1992

20 Years Ago

{ Sister Martha Ryder, BVM works
with a group of juniors in her
math class.

From POPCP Go Make a
Difference 2002

10 Years Ago

Members of the class of 2012 toss
their caps following their
commencement ceremony.

From POPCP Irish 2012

he staff of The Grapevine was doing a little
I spring cleaning recently and came across
this picture. This is the class photo for the
Mount Saint Clare Academy class of 1897. This is
the oldest photo that we have in our archive, and
we wanted to take this opportunity to acknowledge
this class of 1897 on the quasquicentennial (or 125
year) anniversary of their high school graduation.
Pictured are Gertrude McCarthy, Josephine
Drummy, Mary Drummond, Margaret Hayes,
Mary Mulgrew, Margaret Cummings, and Kathryn
McDonnell. o
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Foundation Scholarships
Awarded

he
Foundation oversees and awards
memorial and honorary scholarships

Prince of Peace School

each year for students to attend Prince of

Peace Catholic School. The Foundation is

proud to award the following scholarships
for the 2022-2023 school year:

Dorothy J. Benishek Pratt Memorial
Scholarship

John Dermody Memorial Scholarship
Margaret Dillon Memorial Scholarship
Lucille Jensen Memorial Scholarship
John Lingle Memorial Scholarship
Margaret Mahoney Memorial
Scholarship

Bernard "Bubs” Mayer Scholarship
Thomas "Pinky” McDonnell
Scholarship

Harry J. Pratt Endowed Scholarship
Harvey Suehl Memorial Scholarship
Lyman &  Ullainee = Warecham
Scholarship

Vernon H. Witt Memorial Scholarship

Paul &  Christy Roth  Service
Scholarship

Leon McDonnell Scholarship

Edwin & Evelyn Michl Family
Scholarship

Mary Juist Memorial Scholarship
George McAndrews Family Scholarship
Thomas & Peggy McAndrews Family
Scholarship

1953 Iowa Basketball
Championship Team Scholarship

State  Boys

Robert Shannon Memorial Scholarship

Robert & Julia Ann  Hackett
Scholarship

Nancy L. Peart Scholarship

James L. Hilgendort Memorial
Scholarship

The Prince of Peace School Foundation is

always accepting new scholarships! If you are

interested in establishing a scholarship for

yourself or loved one, please contact the
Advancement Office at 563-242-1663. %

SPRING 2022

Alumni: Class of 2022

‘E = !:

Elementary Kitteringham. He plans to

n May 22, 2022, major in
Oprincc of Peace ¢ducation. attend Clinton Community
Catholic School

Dakota Sievers, son of Laurie computer science.

College

and major in

welcomed ten new members

to our alumni family. Sievers. He plans to attend

The Class of 2022 Kirkwood Community Domenic Niles, son of Brad
valedictorian is Jeremiah College and major in Niles and Lyuda Lyashenko.
Wanford atid the computer science. He plans to attend to Iowa
salutatorian  is Domenic State University and major in

Niles. Ms. Jennifer Hansen Karly Detterman, daughter of chemical engineering.

served as their class sponsor Jayand Jenny Detterman. She

plans to attend Clinton Jeremiah Wauford, son of Jon

and Ms. Jane Halverson

the Community  College

delivered and and Ivy Wauford. He plans to

major in business. attend Jowa State University

commencement address.
and major in mechanical

Front row (lcft to right): Back row (left to right): engineering.

Kaylee Wilkens: daughter of Matthew Smith, son of Earl

Smith and Donna Williams. Not pictured:

Jeremy and the late Rebecca

Wilkens. She plans to attend He plans to attend Clinton Braxton Morhardt, daughter

Cliston Community Community College. of the late Rodney and Carrie
College and major in Morhardt. Braxton's future
nursing. Lillian Isenhour, daughter of plans are undecided.

Andy (SMHS '80) and

Kaelyn Goodsman, daughter Tammy (Vicks, SMHS '80) The Clinton Catholic
of Tony and Liana Lashelle Isenhour. She plans to attend School Alumni Association

and  Kyle

Goodsman. She plans to
Kirkwood Kyle Kitteringham, son of family! %

Dan and

and  Jessica Carl Sandberg College. congratulates you and

welcomes you to the alumni

attend

Community College and Janelle
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let's Catch Up! S 2105
We want to hear from you! Is there any interesting news or p RINCE aF p EACE

events that have happened recently in your life? Did you get a ~ : IRISH ””CT"ON
new job or promotion? Have you recently been married or added _ :
a new member to your family? Have you moved? We encourage

you to share your news with us and your fellow alums!

Either scan this code

or visit the school's website at

www.prince.pvt.k12.ia.us
and click on the "Alumni" tab!

FEATURING DUELING PIANOS
Be sure to save the date for the twenty-sixth annual Irish Dinner

Find Evely cdition of Auction! The 2022 Irish Auction was extremely successful and we

T H E G RAP EVI N E hope to carry over the fun into next year as well! We hope to see you

online! Visit the Prince of Peace there!
Catholic School website at
www.prince.pvt.k12.ia.us

and click on the "Alumni” tab!
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